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CERTIFIED MAIL

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Abilene Christian University
Re: KO7UF Class A Television Station
1600 Campus Court
Abilene, Texas 79601

CC (by email): jatOld@acu.edu

Dear Licensee:

Re: KO7UF, Abilene, Texas
Facility ID No. 298

This is with respect to the letters dated February 10, 2012 and March 12, 2013 from the Video
Division to Abilene Christian University ("Abilene Christian"), the licensee of Class A television station
KO7UF, Abilene, Texas (the "Station") regarding the Station's apparent multiple deficiencies in
complying with the Commission's Rules and the requirements of Class A licensure. Scanned copies of
the letters can be viewed in the station's correspondence folder in the Commission's Broadcast Radio &
Television Electronic Filing System (CDBS) at http://licensing.fcc.gov/cgi-
bin/ws.exe/prod/cdbs/pubacc/prod/corrp_list.pl?Facility_id298.

As explained in our February 10, 2012 letter, Commission records indicate that the required Form
398 electronic filings for the station have not been made since 2001, with the exception of the first quarter
of 2012.1 Our February 10, 2012 letter required Abilene Christian to provide information, supported by
the declaration of a person with personal knowledge, identifying the quarters from 2001 through the
present for which reports were prepared and placed in the station's public file and the location of the
public file. The letter further required that this information be filed within 30 days and stated that failure
to provide the requested information or to notify the staff that Abilene Christian was electing to let station
KO7UF revert to low power television status would result in the institution of a forfeiture proceeding
and/or loss of Class A television status. We received a March 15, 2012 email from James Thompson of
the Station requesting further guidance on this requirement. Although we believe the requirement is clear,
please feel free to contact Peter Saharko by email at peter.saharkofcc.gov or by phone at 202-418-1856
for further information.

As explained in our March 12, 2013 letter, Commission records indicate that your station has
failed to upload to the Commission's website its required issues/programs lists and the required
documentation sufficient to demonstrate that the Class A station is continuing to meet its Class A
eligibility requirements. The letter required the Station to file this information or provide an explanation
why it had not within 10 days and stated that the failure to do so would result in the institution of a
forfeiture proceeding and/or the loss of Class A television status.

1 Commission records also indicate that the Station's application for license renewal (FCC File No. BRTVA-
20060525ABL remains pending due to the Station's failure to file reports from 2001 through 2006.



As of today, the Station has not complied with the requests in either letter. Failure to respond to
these requests within 30 days from the date of this letter will result in a change of the station's status from
Class A television to low power television status. Your response to this letter must be mailed to Peter
Saharko, Video Division, Media Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, 44512th Street, S.W,
Washington, D.C. 20554, and also by email to peter.saharkofcc.gov.

Sincerely,

Hossein Hashemzadeh,
Deputy Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau
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